
UCSF Research and Academic 
Building at ZSFG

Welcome to the fifth edition of the UCSF Research 
and Academic Building at ZSFG project newsletter. 
This will be a regular update with news and 
information about the planning and construction of a 
new UCSF facility at ZSFG. 

This newsletter will be sent via email to the UCSF 
community at ZSFG and can also be found online. 

Project architect selected
In fall 2018, UCSF selected The Boldt Company as the design builder and lead of the design-build team for the 
UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG. In partnership with UCSF and with participation from 
representatives of the UCSF at ZSFG community, Boldt has selected Skidmore, Owings & Merrill LLP (SOM) as 
the project architect. 

January 2019

The next town hall for the UCSF Research and Academic Building at 
ZSFG is scheduled to take place in Carr Auditorium on Wednesday, 
January 30 at noon.  ZSFG Vice Dean Sue Carlisle will present an 
update on the project that will include details about the structure of the 
design phase, opportunities for user input, more information about the 
Design Group kick off meeting, and introductions of key members of the 
design-build team. Please join us!

TOWN HALL
Wednesday January 30
12:00-1:00pm
Carr Auditorium
Brown-bag Session

Designing the building
With an architecture firm in place as part of the project team, the design phase for the new building will begin. 
This process will include participation from Design Groups for different categories of space type, including wet 
labs, dry labs and administrative areas, shared research cores, facilities for patient-centered research, and 
education space. In these Design Groups future users of the building will have the opportunity to review 
proposed designs and provide detailed review and comment to the architect based on Design Criteria that have 
been developed for the facility. The Design Groups recommendations will also be shared with the ZSFG Vice 
Dean. 

The group members will consider ideas at a more detailed level than the initial focus 
group meetings held during the programming phase in 2016. We expect each group will 
hold 4-6 meetings of 1-2 hours in length at ZSFG over the next 6 - 8 months. 
Participants will be expected to attend all their group meetings in addition to researching 
and reviewing materials.

If you would like to participate in the Design Groups, notify us of your interest at the 
project email address: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu

https://space.ucsf.edu/future-occupants-zsfg


For more detail about the new UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG, please visit
https://space.ucsf.edu/zuckerberg-san-francisco-general 

The UCSF RAB at ZSFG project
UCSF is building a new research and academic building at the Priscilla Chan and Mark Zuckerberg San 
Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center Campus (ZSFG); construction of the new UCSF research 
building is expected to begin in 2019. For more details about the project please visit the ZSFG pages at 
space.ucsf.edu.

Project communications
Please send questions or concerns about the UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG project to UCSF-
RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu. These messages will be addressed by the building project team.  

A set of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) about the UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG was 
updated recently. If you have a question you would like to add to the FAQ’s, please send it to UCSF-RAB-
ZSFG@ucsf.edu.

Project schedule
This graphic provides a broad overview 

of the project phases and how they 
overlap.

https://space.ucsf.edu/zuckerberg-san-francisco-general
https://space.ucsf.edu/ucsf-rab-zsfg-faqs
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